
W e ’ r e  R e l o c a t i n g  t o

D o w n t o w n  G r a h a m  

The Alamance County 
Planning, Inspections, 

and Addressing 
Departments 

are moving this 
January 29 to 

201 W. Elm Street  
Graham, NC 27253 

Our new offices are located in the Court Services Building, opposite the Alamance County Sheriff’s 

Office near the Alamance County Main Office Building. Public parking is available off N Maple Street. 

Robert L. Key  Libby Hodges, AICP Katie L. Harper 
Inspections Director Planning Director Address Administrator 
336-570-4060 336-570-4052 336-570-4085




